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Invited by the Vicente Lucci Foundation, which works on the issues of education in values, in the 

provinces of Tucuman and Salta, the Argentine chapter of WFWP organized a talk on Prevention of 

Addictions and HIV at the Colegio Nuestra Señora del Valle, in the Banda del Rio Sali, on October 11, 

2019. 

 

More than 60 students together with their teachers listened to the presentation given by Gerardo and 

Norma Alcaraz, representatives of WFWP in the North-West region of Argentina. The talk, which was 

very interesting for the students and teachers present, followed by was accompanied by a discussion 

where the different student groups expressed what they could understand about the issues presented and 

their conclusions. 

 

These works were carried out with posters and statements. The Lucci Foundation was very satisfied with 

the result and agreed to open the doors of many more educational programs for these types of talks given 

by WFWP Argentine in Tucuman. 

 

 
 

 


